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A bit about Mrs Rowe by Mrs Rowe 

I have two children myself who are 

currently 8 and 9. In my free time I’m on 

the sideline supporting my son play 

football or taking my daughter horseriding. 

For myself I Iove beach walks and 

swimming.  

I have enjoyed my first week at St Levan 

and have been made to feel very 

welcome! 

 

8th November 2024 

Dear Families 

We hope you all had a lovely half term break.  Wasn’t the weather lovely? 

The preparations are well under way for Kemeneth.  To help with the 

catering, do let us know how many people you are planning to bring along.  

We would love to see as many people as possible, bring your grannies etc.   

We are looking forward to sharing your child's successes at the parent 

consultations next week. Please arrive promptly as each session is only 10 

minutes long.  

Puffins will be performing at The Shakespeare Festival at the Minack on 

Wednesday.  Please do come along to support our children if you can, 

remember you do need a ticket, but they are free for most local postcodes. 

Attendance (YTD) = 95% 

Choughs = 96% 

Puffins = 94% 

Exciting News! 

We are delighted to welcome Mrs Rowe as a Teaching Assistant in 

Choughs class! Several families already know Mrs Rowe from her time at 

the Ark and Brambles nurseries.  It’s wonderful to see that her kind and 

gentle nature has set the Reception children at ease with her immediately.  



Music at St Levan 

We are thrilled to see how much our children are enjoying the music lessons 

provided by Rachel (via the Cornwall Music Service Trust).   

Rachel teaches in School on a Wednesday afternoon.  Currently we have 

students from year 2 to year 6 learning either Piano or Violin.  

If you would like more information please visit CMST - Cornwall Music Service Trust  

CMST nomination at St Levan School 

Bertie was nominated by Rachel for CMST’s Pupil of the Month before half 

term due to his hard work and enthusiasm for the piano and for what he has 

achieved in a relatively short amount of time since beginning the piano at 

the end of February 2024. The panel were very impressed with Bertie’s focus 

and work ethic.  Well done Bertie! 

https://cmst.co.uk/

